M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 17, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Gray Middle School - Chiller  

BG#15-282

The bid opening for the above project was open on February 12, 2016.  One proposal was received with Trane USA Inc., submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $129,210.

Attached you will find the Bid Tabulations sheet and the revised BG-1.


I recommend the board approved the proposal from Trane USA Inc., and the revised BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
